
TOWN OF HADDAM 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

COMMUNITY CENTER 
7 CANDLEWOOD HILL ROAD, HIGGANUM 
WEDNESDAY, 31 JULY 2019, AT 7:00 P.M. 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELED. 
 
 

THE NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, 28 AUGUST 2019, AT 7:00 P.M., 
 
 

COMMUNITY CENTER, 
 
 

7 CANDLEWOOD HILL ROAD, HIGGANUM. 
 


